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Federal Authority For Government Human Resources "
Circular No (6) for 2021 Regarding Official Working Hours
during Ramadan 1442 Hijri

To: All Independent Federal Entities & Authorities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like
to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.
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On tﬁies occasion, It is our pleasure to congratulate President His Highness
Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin
Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice-President and Prime Minister of UAE and Ruler of
Dubai, Their Highnesses Members of the Supreme Council and Rulers of
Emirates, wishing them good health and prosperity. Congratulations are also
extended to the people of the UAE and Arab and Islamic countries.
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